2023-2024 Pre-K Registration
Treutlen County Schools

Treutlen County Schools is now accepting applications for Pre-K Registration. Registration packets
may be picked up from the Treutlen Elementary School office or downloaded from the school
website: www.treutlen.k12.ga.us. Enrollment appointments can be made by calling the school
at (912) 529-7161. Pre-K students must be present during the enrollment appointment in order
to complete the registration process. Complete registration packets should be brought to the
enrollment appointment. Dates of enrollment have been set for March 20, April 12 and May 3. If
you have questions, email Alice Heath at aheath@treutlen.k12.ga.us. These are the items that
you will need to submit with your application:

Documentation Needed with Application
1. Certified, legal copy of the child’s birth certificate

2. Copy of the child’s Social Security card

3. Proof of Georgia residency
Acceptable proof of residency includes the following: current lease, property tax
notice, homeowner’s insurance bill, mortgage statement, current vehicle registration
form, letter from shelter, letter from employer if employer provides housing, any
utility bill (land-line phone, electric, or water) listing residence as the service
address, and current PeachCare eligibility documents.
A cell phone bill or a driver’s license is NOT an acceptable proof of residency.

4. Picture ID/driver’s license of parent/*guardian registering child
*Legal guardianship/custody paper must be presented (if applicable)

5. Georgia Form 3231 Certificate of Immunization
(can be obtained from physician or Health Department)
6. Georgia Form 3300 Hearing, Vision, and Dental Screening
(can be obtained from physician or Health Department)
7. Copy of the child’s Medicaid card, PeachCare and/or other government assistance
(if applicable)
Eligible Applicants

The child must be four (4) years of age on or before September 1 of the school year (2023-2024)
and must be a *resident of Georgia/Treutlen County.

Out-of-county student applications will be considered after April 12, 2023.
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